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May 24, 2021  Meeting Minutes 

Facilitators: Lisa MacBride-Matthews 

Attendees:  David Haas, Missy Zawacki, Jon, Mike Parzych, Peggy Chase, Captain Brian Fougnier, 

Walt Dixie, Pat Dougherty, Judy Lewis, Liz Hradil, Matthew R, Kathy Miller, Shavel Edwards, Sue Straub, 
Anna Marie DeSocio, Meghan Vitale, Chrissy MM, Hon. Joe Driscoll, Jen Schultz, Jimmy Monto, Mary 
Anne Barth 

The Ground Rules were reviewed. 

April 26, 2021: Missy Zawacki motioned to approve the minutes as written David Haas 
Seconded all were in favor. 

Issues for Elected Officials/City Departments:  Hon. Joe Driscoll took questions from 
the floor.  The sidewalk plan was passed today to be included on the agenda for June 
7th. 

Captain Brian Fougnier, SPD: Captain Fougnier provided an update on the crime 
statistics and coverage of Eastwood. The new Marijuana laws were reviewed; no charges 
will be made to those who are smoking it.  Anything over 3 ounces will be collected and 
turned in. Keep all your windows and doors locked at night, keep an exterior and interior 
light on at night.  Do not leave valuables inside vehicles and lock the doors. Questions 
were taken from the floor.   

Committee Updates: Missy Zawacki stated that there have been two piano events at the 
Palace Theater; many neighbors have come out to enjoy the event.  The historic sign on 
James St. was hit by a car and fell off; it is currently in the hands of the City.  Jessica 
Kempisty has been planting flowers around the Eastwood gateway sign. The planters 
around Sunnycrest are being refurbished or replaced. Lisa Matthews will be updating the 
planter pots near Sheridan and at the Centro stops.  The American flags have been hung 
on James St. by volunteers.  If there are any issues with the flags, please contact Lisa 
Matthews, Jimmy Monto or Stephen Skinner. 

TNT City-wide Board Election-: A poll was conducted; Liz Hradil was elected by majority 
vote.  

Announcements:  

  Piano at the Palace event on June 26th from 11am - 3pm.  
 Picnic at Sunnycrest Story Walk coming soon  
 Two doggie stations are still left, visit Growing Good Works to learn more 
 Visit Jubilee Homes for several programs for rideshare and food.  Or Call Walt 

Dixie for more information 315-428-0070  

 

Sue Straub motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:54pm, Peggy Chase seconded. 

 


